
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds 
 
RE: STR Partners Contract Renewal 
 
DATE: April 21, 2020 
 
Summary 

At the meeting of May 28, 2019, the board approved the authorization of administration 
to engage STR for construction drawings related to the five (5) year facility plan. The 
previous STR contract had a fee schedule attached for years 2013-2018 and was based 
on AIA 2007 master agreement language. We are updating the STR Partners contract to 
include the most updated AIA 2017 master agreement language. The fee schedule is not 
changing from the 2018 rates. 

Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97 
approve STR Partners, LLC as the district architect and the execution by administration of 
the related contracts at the May 12, 2020 meeting.  
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